

Tobacco Free Task Force

June 10, 2015

Dear Students, Faculty and Staff,

In February, President Sundborg wrote to inform you that Seattle University had decided to become a tobacco-free campus, effective July 1, 2015. As that date approaches, I want to update you on the efforts to prepare for the transition.

The Tobacco Free Task Force, whose members are listed below, is leading the efforts. Among other work, the task force has created a written policy to guide the university community in becoming a tobacco free campus. The policy and frequently asked questions can be reviewed at www.seattleu.edu/TobaccoFree. Soon we will also post additional cessation resources for tobacco users who are interested in quitting.

As we approach July 1, the task force and other campus partners are working to communicate the change in policy to our community members and those who come onto our campus as visitors. Efforts are also underway to explore how we promote the safety of those who continue to use tobacco products as well as opportunities to provide further support and resources for people interested in quitting.

We will continue to update you as the university moves forward in being a tobacco free campus. If you have any questions on the transition, please contact me or other members of the task force at TobaccoFree@seattleu.edu.

Sincerely,

Ryan Hamachek
Director of Wellness and Health Promotion

Tobacco-free Task Force

Craig Birklid, Campus Public Safety
Lara Branigan, Facilities Services
Nori De la Pena, King County Public Health
Donna Deming, School of Law
Paul DeWater, SGSU
Ryan Hamachek, Wellness and Health Promotion
Tara Hicks, Student Health Center
Anita Jablonski, College of Nursing
Tim Marron, Campus Public Safety and Transportation
Barry Mitzman, Center for Strategic Communication, Arts and Sciences
Matt Philip, Human Resources
Mike Thee, Marketing Communications
James Willette, Housing and Residence Life